
 

 

From: Tony Carr [mailto:Tony.Carr@RBWM.gov.uk]  

Sent: 02 April 2015 10:17 
To: M4 Junction 3-12 Smart Motorway 

Cc: Suki Coe; Gill Partridge; Jennifer Quigley; Natasha Doughty; Chris Hilton; Ben Smith 
Subject: FW: URGENT: M4 Junctions 3 to 12 Smart Motorway (TR010019) - Request for adequacy of 

consultation representation 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 30th March regarding your adequacy of consultation request. 
 
I would confirm, on behalf of RBWM, that we would consider that the developer has complied with 
the duties to consult, to consult with the local community and to publicise. 
 
Finally, I would be grateful if you could direct future correspondence through myself.   
 
Regards 
 
Tony Carr 
 
Tony Carr   MSc BSc (Hons) CMILT MCIHT  Traffic and Road Safety Manager  Strategic Asset Management Services  Royal 
Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead  
 
Town Hall, St Ives Road, Maidenhead, SL6 1RF 
 
Tony.carr@rbwm.gov.uk 
 
 

 

Award Winning Road Safety Management  
Safer Roads Berkshire, Winner of Prince Michael International  

Road Safety Award 2014 
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